
Farewell for Dr. Indrani Chakraborty organized by the students of Bengali Department, 

Victoria Institution (College) 

The pass-out and the present students of Bengali department whole heartedly organized a 

farewell programme for their beloved teacher Dr. Indrani Chakraborty on 8th December 2024 

in Keshub Memorial Hall. The students showed their respect, love and gratitude towards their 

mentor Dr. Chakraborty. They also presented their token of love which was highly appreciated 

by Indrani Madam. This event reflected the deep bonding between the teacher and her students 

of the department.  

 

SOME PHOTOGRAPHS OF THE PROGRAMME 

 

               

 

 
Dr. Indrani Chakraborty interacting with the students of Bengali Department 



      

 

 

 

 

Beautiful decorations made by the students in the honor of their beloved 

teacher Dr. Indrani Chakraborty 

A group photograph: the faculties and students of Geography department 


